
                                            201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

November 25, 2014 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY  
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg  
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Advice No. 14-11 
  Schedule 4 – Pole Attachments 
 
Enclosed for filing are an original and five copies of proposed tariff sheet listed below associated 
with Tariff P.S.C.U No. 50 of PacifiCorp, d.b.a Rocky Mountain Power, applicable to electric 
service in the state of Utah. Pursuant to the requirement of Rule R746-405-2(D), Rocky 
Mountain Power (the “Company”) states that the proposed tariff sheets do not constitute a 
violation of state law or Commission rule.  
 
The Company intends to provide an electronic version of this filing to psc@utah.gov. The 
Company respectfully requests an effective date of December 25, 2014 for these changes. 
 
First Revision of Sheet No. 4-2          Schedule 4  Pole Attachments 
 
In its November 21, 2012 Report and Order in Docket No. 10-035-97 the Commission approved 
the inclusion of a Schedule of Non-Recurring Fees in Electric Service Schedule No. 4, Pole 
Attachments. On December 3, 2012, the Company submitted a compliance filing which included 
the ordered changes to Schedule 4 which was subsequently acknowledged by the Commission. 
In the Company’s compliance filing in the 2014 General Rate Case, Docket 13-035-184, 
however, the Schedule of Non-Recurring Fees was inadvertently left out of the Schedule 4 tariff 
sheet.  This filing returns the previously approved Schedule of Non-Recurring Fees to Schedule 
4.   
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding this 
matter be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    dave.taylor@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
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    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR 97232 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 


